
 Summer Picnic/Graduates 

Appreciation Day 2017 

Dear Community Members, 

Rocky Mountain Friends of Nepal (RMFN) with the cooperation 

of all the Nepalese Organizations in Colorado is going to launch 

“Summer Picnic and Graduates Appreciation Day 2017” on 

Sunday 16th of July 2017. All the community members are heartily invited on this 

occasion. 

Attractions: 

1.Following guests are joining the program. 

• Joyce Downing, the Mayor of the City of Northglenn  

• Artist Nalina Chitrakar   

2.Awards/Certificates to the School/College Graduates of 2016/2017 

3.Medals/Certificates to the winner of different Sports tournament /Essay competition 

4.Live Forecast from BRT Nepal 

5.Different fun games for kids and adults with prizes 

6.Varieties of food and drinks 

7.Other fun activities 

Donation for food 

$4.00 per head for members 

$5.00 per head for non-members 

Free for Children under 8  

Picnic Day: Sunday, 16 July 2017 

Time: 3 PM to 8 PM 

Venue: 11801 Community Center Drive 

Northglenn, Co, 80233 

 

Sincerely, 
Binod Raj Tripathi 
President 
Rocky Mountain Friends of Nepal 

http://rmfn.org/

